
The Minnehaha Creek Watershed 
District (MCWD) is turning to you, 
the residents of the District, for 
guidance on its future activities.  
We want to know what you think 
about clean water issues in your 
community and how the District 
can best address those challenges.

To participate, join us at one of 
our three Clean Water Open Houses 
or take our survey online at   
www.WeighInOnCleanWater.com.  

Weigh in on Clean Water

Clean Water 
Open Houses
Time: 6:30 to 8 p.m.

Wednesday, Feb 13
Bakken Museum
3537 Zenith Ave S
Minneapolis

Wednesday, Feb 20
Victoria City Hall
7951 Rose Ave 
Victoria

Wednesday, Mar 13
Freshwater Society
2500 Shadywood Rd
Excelsior


